
Hertsmere membership report December 2023

Number of members

23/21/2022 106

23/11/2023 114

We’ve recruited 7 new members in the last year. 1 member has died. 3 have moved away.

Susie Hendy volunteered to be the membership secretary last December. The high point of
her tenure was a very enjoyable and successful fundraising quiz night in March. Sadly she
has had to cut back on her volunteering and could not continue in the role.

Fortunately one of our newer members, Dan Smith, (whose day job is volunteer manager for
a children’s hospice charity), has agreed to take on the Membership Development Officer
role for the next year.


